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Land East of Kenilworth Development Brief.
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| would like to register my objections in connection with the above Development Brief.

| agree entirely with Mr Kirwan’s comments but would like to add that the loss of amenities to existing residents
who are predominately elderly in Thickthorn Close, would cause a great deal of stress. The increase in heavy traffic
would obviously incur greater air pollution affecting residents with health problems.

Please reconsider your plans and leave our peaceful location to remain as that was the sole reason | bought my

property in 2017.

Yours faithfully

Diana Kings




